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2019-2020 Registration
Registration for any new Kindergarten-5th grade 
student for the 2019-2020 school year is open. 

Visit the PVES website for the checklist of 
documents needed for registration.

Girls on the Run
Join us in wishing GOOD LUCK to the Girls on 
the Run team, as they compete in their 5K this 

Saturday, May 4th at Pointer Park in St. 
Petersburg. 

Important Dates:
• Girls on the Run: Last Day, May 8th
• Spring Concert: Thursday, May 2nd at 7pm
• FSA Testing grades 3rd-5th: May 1st-May 14th

• Staff Appreciation Week: Wk of May 6th
• District Finals grades K-5th: Wk of May 20th

• Talent Show: May 17th (4th-5th 10am-11am) 
(K-3rd 2:30-3:30)

• Last Day for Media Checkout: May 3rd

• All Books Due: May 17th

• 5th Grade IB Exhibition: Thursday, May 23rd

from 5:30-6:30 in the media
• Last day of school: May 29th

Learner 
Profile 
of the 
Month:

Reflective
We thoughtfully consider the world and our 

own ideas and experience. We work to 
understand our strengths and weaknesses in 
order to support our learning and personal 

development.

Taking action in our daily lives is an important 
aspect of the IB framework. We would love to 
hear how YOUR child takes ACTION outside of 

school. Send/email in a picture or write a 
description of your child taking action. Pictures 

and write-ups can be emailed to 
egreco@pasco.k12.fl.us or given to the 

classroom teacher.
Examples can include
-Taking action in their learning
-Taking action in helping others
-Taking action in the community
-Taking action to learn or try something new

Girls on the Run 
Community Impact 

Project
Each season, GOTR participants complete a 

community impact project. 
This season, participants have chosen to 

collect new or “like-new” toys to give to a 
local children’s hospital.

Toy Drive will run from Thursday, May 2nd-
Wednesday, May 8th. Please bring any 

donated toys to drop off in boxes located in 
grade-level pods or the front office. Contact 
Coach Harris lcartier@pasco.k12.fl.us if you 

have questions.

District Finals
During the week of May 20th, students in 

grades K-5 will participate in district finals. 
The purpose of district finals is to assess 
proficiency on grade-level standards. Below 
are the assessments that are taken at each 

grade-level.

Kindergarten-2nd: Reading, Math, Science
3rd-4th: Science, Social Studies

5th: Social Studies

All grade-levels take Art, Music, PE



Stay Connected

PVES website- pves.pasco.k12.fl.us

District website: pasco.k12.fl.us

Follow us on Facebook 

Twitter @PatriotsPves

Check the RED Communication Folder 
every Wednesday!

Spring Concert
Join us on Thursday, May 2nd at 7pm for 
the Pine View Chorus and Instrument 

club Spring Concert. The concert will be 
held in the cafeteria.

MakerSpace and Unit 
of Inquiry Projects

Throughout the year, classes participate in a 
variety of hands-on learning experiences in our 
Makerspace and complete several projects to 
demonstrate their knowledge during a unit of 

inquiry.
In planning for next year, we would like to 
enhance the materials we have available for 
students to use and hope you will be able to 

help by contributing/donating any of the items 
listed below. 
• Sponges
• Paper bags
• Straws

• Paper plates
• Toothpicks
• Tissue paper
• Paper cups
• Yarn/string
• Pipe cleaners
• Store ads
• Glue sticks
• Stickers

• Magic erasers
• Tape 

• Play dough
• Ziploc bags
• Balloons
• Pom-poms
• Sequins
• Glitter

• Wire hangers
• Construction paper
• Other Craft supplies

Students can bring items to Mrs. Harris or 
Mrs. Greco in the media center.

Parent Survey
If you are a parent of a student with 

disabilities who has an Individual 
Education Plan (IEP), the district would 

like your feedback. 
Use the survey link below to share 
your thoughts, ideas, and opinions.

http://www.esesurvey.com

Earth Day Poster 
Contest Winners

Congratulations to the grade-level 
winners of the 

Earth Day PVES poster contest.

Kindergarten: Allison L.
1st Grade: Aria H.

2nd Grade: Austin B.
3rd Grade: Michael C.
4th Grade: Robert C.
5th Grade: Carolyn D.

5th Grade Moving Up 
ceremony

The 5th grade Moving Up Ceremony will take 
place in the cafeteria on Wednesday, May 

29th at 10am.

Show Case of Learning

Families welcome to a “Showcase of 
Learning.”

K: Grice/Lopez-Deese on 5/23 at 2:30
K: Smith/Beck on 5/24 at 2:30

1st grade: 5/24 at 11am


